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Re: Cameron LNG LLC, FE Docket No. 15-67-LNG NFTA
Dear Mr. Anderson,

I am writing to express my support for Cameron LNG’s application to increase the allowable amount of
LNG exported to Non-Free Trade Agreement Countries from Cameron LNG’s three liquefaction trains
that are currently under construction by 0.42 bcf/day.

Cameron LNG, which is located in my congressional district, has already provided a huge boost to the
Southwest Louisiana regional economy and is expected to create an estimated 3,000 jobs at peak and 140
permanent jobs. This $10 billion investment in our community has the strong support of local residents
and businesses and this additional volume will help provide even more benefit to the region.

It is my understanding that the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission included this additional capacity
in its initial analysis of Cameron LNG, which the agency approved in 2014, and therefore no additional
environmental review is required.

Southwest Louisiana is leading the way to help U.S. rapidly become a major supplier of LNG to markets
around the world with projects like Cameron LNG. By taking advantage of our vast natural gas resources

and world-class infrastructure, we can continue creating jobs and economic opportunity for years to come.
I respectfully request every proper consideration be provided to Cameron LNG’s application.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

Smcerely,
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Charles W. Boustany Jr., MD
MEMBER OF CONGRESS



